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Cooke Colony Celebrates 50th Charter Anniversary

their Golden 50th Charter Anniversary
on November 6, 2004, at the Palmetto Club in
Daytona Beach, FL. Fifty-three members and
guests attended. Each member received a
Mayflower key ring (purchased from GSMD)
as a souvenir favor of the gala event. Special
guests included: Florida Society of Mayflower
Descendants Governor George Allerton, who
gave the keynote address, and James Chilton
Colony Governor Ken Carter. The Francis
Cooke Colony now has 64 members.

( ! he Francis Cooke Colony celebrated

Left to Right: Historian Joan Drury, Treasurer Louise Rumnock, Colony
Governor Carol Yovanovich, FSMD Governor George Allerton, Vice Governor
Shirley Garafano, Elder Greg Camp, Secretary Barbara Gleason

Greetings from the FSMD Governor Allerton

M y best wishes for a Happy and Healthy New
Year to everyone in the Florida Society and

their families! The second year of this Triennial is
over, and we now embark on the third and final one.
You will surely all agree this has been quite a year!
Last spring, we had to make some quick adjustments
in the FSMD Board of Assistants because of
resignations and illness of some members, but able
volunteers stepped up to the plate and took on the
challenge without hesitation. In mid-August through
September, just about every corner of our State was
struck once, if not twice or three times, by the four
hurricane furies that descended upon our State,
having some effect on most of us one way or another.
Thankfully, all cousins came through.

In this respect, I wish at this time to extend my
gratitude along with that of the FSMD Board of
Assistants, and membership of the Florida Society, to
thank Nancy Englander, Colony Governor, Edward
Doty Colony, and all her staff who worked so hard in
planning for the Annual State Meeting which was to
be hosted in Pensacola. All that effort was for naught,
alas, when “IVAN” demolished the venue. However,
not all was lost! Ken Carter, Colony Governor and
members of the James Chilton Colony at “The
Villages,” which came through the debacle unscathed.

They came to our rescue and made excellent plans
at the last minute for a one-day Annual Meeting, so
that we could get our business transacted after all!
A perfect example of how resilient and resourceful
Pilgrim descendants are!

I have had the pleasure of visiting the Francis Cooke
Colony on the occasion of the celebration of their 50th
Anniversary of their Chartering in early November.

I have also visited the Alden, Brewster, Doty, Howland,
Standish, Tilley, Warren and Winslow Colonies during
this term. In March, I shall be visiting the Gov. William
Bradford Colony and in April, the Chilton Colony.

We awarded our first Florida Society Scholarship last
Spring. The amount of the scholarship depends upon
the amount of funds in our Scholarship Fund. It must
be remembered that in order to keep this program
viable, we need to replenish the scholarship fund
through donations, either personal and/or by means
of fund raisers at both colony and State level. Please
keep this in mind throughout the coming year.

Wishing everyone a more peaceful year and a very
successful year in 2005!

George M. Allerton
Governor, Florida Society







